
 

 

 
  

Little Red Riding Hood 

Picnic 

As part of the Traditional Tales 
topic in RW this half term, the 
pupils went on a Little Red Riding 
Hood picnic at Clapham 
Common. They walked sensibly in 
pairs and set up their picnic 
when they arrived. After the 
delicious lunch, the pupils listened 
to the story of Little Red Riding 
Hood, played What's the Time 
Mr Wolf? and blew beautiful 

bubbles.  


